
 

 

4FL Essential Agreement 2022 
 
We will be inquirers by discussing our ideas/wonderings, asking 
questions, showing curiosity, reflecting, building teamwork, developing 
research skills and our love of learning as we become lifelong learners. 
 
We will become knowledgeable by sharing ideas, listening to others, 
learning from our mistakes, understanding local/global issues, staying 
engaged and gathering more information so we learn. 
 
We will be thinkers by building on our knowledge, using our creative 
thinking skills, thinking before saying/doing, thinking outside the box, 
analysing problems/issues and thoughtfully choosing our actions. 
 
We will be communicators by being respectful, confidently sharing 
ideas/thoughts/knowledge/worries, speaking up, working together, 
speaking nicely to others as well as listening carefully to other people. 
 
We will be principled by being honest, showing integrity, taking 
responsibility/accepting consequences for our actions, being respectful, 
standing up for others, playing fairly and modelling good behaviour.  
 
We will be open-minded by listening to and respecting other people’s 
rights/opinions/ideas, valuing others, respecting different cultures and 
religions while learning/growing from different points of view. 
 
We will be caring by having empathy for others, being honest/respectful, 
sharing, not causing conflict, respecting the environment, making a 
positive difference and treating people how we want to be treated.  
 
We will be risk takers by being confident, resilient, trying new things, 
being open to learning, never giving up, always trying our best, facing 
our fears, learning from our mistakes and challenging ourselves. 
 
We will be balanced by staying healthy, making good choices, getting 
enough sleep/food, minimise computer time, spend time on activities, 
family/friends, looking after ourselves and controlling our emotions. 
 
We will be reflective by learning from our mistakes, thinking about our 
actions, thinking about other people in our family/school/community, 
learning from feedback, be a good role model and improve constantly. 
 
Consequences: 
 
Positive: Reward system for credits which include prizes, games, free choice, movie, etc. 
 
Negative: Warnings given, removed from activity/classroom/recess/lunch to allow for reflection of 
behaviour, yard duty with a teacher, see team leader/AP/parent contacted. 


